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Completion of the SOUL Church 
A guided site visit with Feilden Mawson LLP  

 
Site visit on Tuesday 10th September 2024 at 4:30 pm 

 at the SOUL Church, Heartsease Lane, Norwich, NR7 9NT 
 

 

 
  
 

Members are invited to visit the site of the new SOUL Church.  

 

Those of you who were able to join us back in October 2023 we hope will relish the opportunity 

to return to the new development that has recently opened on Heartsease Lane Norwich.  

 

The building was constructed on the site of the former Family Life Church that was sadly 

destroyed by fire in 2006. The new building consists of a 1200 seat Auditorium, Chapel Area, 

Café Area and also a new Nursery Facility to replace the current operation on the site.  

 

There will be a short presentation by the Architect and we will be joined by Senior 

representative of the SOUL Church to give us an insight into the client perspective during a 

tour of the recently opened site and facilities.  

 

This event is available to members, free of charge, but please book your place by emailing 

Jenny Inglis at secretary@nfci.co.uk 

 

 Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  

 

You will be notified if you have been allocated a place in due course.  

Parking is available on site. 
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